Welcome to this week's newsletter, which has been produced by Reception.

The Coronation of King Charles III

This term, we have been learning about the Royal Family and the coronation of King Charles III. We have turned our role play area into a castle and have been acting out our own coronation ceremonies. We have made crowns using natural materials and designed a new crown for King Charles.























The Little Red Hen

This term, we have been reading 'The Little Red Hen' and have learnt all about being a good friend. We have tasted different bread and learnt about how bread is made, including where wheat and flour comes from. We are currently adapting the story with our own ideas and have chosen to have a character who uses their grains of wheat to make pizzas instead of bread.

Life Cycle of a Butterfly

We are looking after five caterpillars called Cecil, Cedric, Cecilia, Simon and Sophie. These names were voted on by the children. We have learnt about metamorphosis and the transformation from caterpillars to butterflies. We are looking forward to watching our caterpillars grow.















Life Cycle of a Frog

A few weeks ago, we found some frogspawn in the school pond and have been looking after them in our outside area. We have loved watching the frogspawn grow into tadpoles and we are really looking forward to seeing them grow legs in the coming weeks. We have been inspired by our tadpoles to create lots of frog related artwork and we even transformed our water area into a pond using jelly as frogspawn!









Maths

In maths this week, we have been learning how to add two numbers together. We have been making up our own 'first, then, now' stories to help us to visualise the problem and have been using lots of objects to help us to solve our number sentences.

Can you solve this problem?

First, the little red hen found 7 grains of wheat.

Then, she found 6 more. How many grains of wheat does she have now?

